
 
From: allan petrie [mailto   
Sent: 21 May 2018 06:57 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject:  

 

Reference NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254  
 

I would ask that the stopping up order be considered by the Secretary of State at the same time as 
the planning application so that he may see the full picture. 

The closure of the road concerns me because the impact the new diverted road would have on the 

traffic on the main road. It seems to me that the closure of the road is unnecessary. In addition is 

would hamper access to the shoreline by those who are elderly and who require ease of access.  

Allan Petrie 

 




